

St. Peter's Academy – Upper KS2 Team Weekly Newsletter



UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners:	Homework Subject:	Date:
Mr. Jennings Class 5 Teacher	Design Technology Maths	19.11.20
Mrs Marston Class 5/6 Teacher		
Miss. Brownley Class 6 Teacher		
Mrs. Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner		

This Week:

We have:

- Started our Time Travellers Project
- Altered Images (not the punk band from the past)
- Picasso styled portraits
- Recounted
- Direct speech V reported speech
- Interviewed Mr Jennings on life as a new father (including baby development from birth)
- Fractioned
- Read out our prayers in Assembly (virtual)
- P.E
- Internationally alphabetted!
- Plus lots more!

Homework:

As promised, money maths challenge attached to run alongside the Buggy Building DT project. The children each have a booklet with all the details that they need to complete the task. Please can you help them with the concept of discounts and the potential drawbacks of bulk buy multi offers. We have gone over this in class in great detail but sometimes it needs a different take on an explanation to help it sink in. I have put a PDF of challenge on the class page. I would like both the booklets returning on Monday 30th November please. Don't forget to send in videos and photographs of your model. At the moment, Mr Tomlinson has said that we cannot have the models in school but hold onto them as this may change!

I have put new things on the parrot page that are especially relevant to the Buggy Building Challenge so please have a look. If you look on the resources page on our class page (as we did in school) you will see that it is packed with resources from spelling sheets to multi-level maths resources. Some of the grids are blank for you to put your own values in.

Don't forget to ask your parents to sign your diaries each week.

Weekly and General Reminders:

PE is on Thursday. Please bring a spare pair of shoes to change into. Make sure that you have enough layers on to keep warm in class and outside..

Homework due in - 30th November

Thank you for helping your child with their work. Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. We are available for you if you have any queries <u>after school</u> or by prior appointment at a mutually convenient time. If you have concerns about your child's well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best.